
The  First  Postgraduate  Law
Conference  of  the  Centre  for
Private  International  Law-
University of Aberdeen
The Centre for Private International Law (CPIL) of the University of Aberdeen is
pleased to host  its  first  postgraduate conference,  which is  to be held on 17
November 2021. The Postgraduate Law Conference aims at bringing together
early career scholars working in the private international  law field or at  the
intersection of European Union law and Private International Law. The purpose is
for  scholars  to  present  their  research  before  esteemed  peers  with  relevant
expertise and receive valuable feedback for further development from academic
experts.

 

The  Conference  will  include  panels  on  Private  International  Law aspects  of
International  Family Law, International  Commercial  Law and ADR as well  as
European Union Law and will be complete with the unrivalled expertise of the
Members and Associate Members of the CPIL and external scholars. For a full list
of the participating scholars and to download the Call for Papers form, please
click here. The deadline for the Call for Papers is 31 August 2021.
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